
 

 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) for Administration/Professional Services 
 
 

July 2, 2020 

 

Re:    Proposed   Contract   Funding   through   the   General   Land   Office   ("GLO")   Community 

Development & Revitalization CDBG - Disaster Recovery Program for Voluntary Property 
Buyout-Acquisition Program. 

 
 

Dear Administrative Service Providers: 
 

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic and 4
th
 of July holiday, we are extending our deadline for proposals to 

be turned in from Monday, July 6, 2020, at 2:00 p.m. to Friday, July 10, 2020, at 2:00 p.m.  
 
It is the responsibility of the submitting entity to ensure that the proposal is received in a timely manner. 
Proposals received after the deadline will not be considered for award, regardless of whether or not the delay 
was outside the control of the submitting firm. Tyler County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all 
persons or firms submitting timely proposals. 
 
Tyler County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Section 3 Residents, Minority Business 
Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises, and labor surplus area firms are 
encouraged to submit proposals.  
 
If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Tyler County Auditor’s Office at 409-
283-3652.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 

 

ADDENDUM-01 


